
Attendance  
Year R – 91% 2 Lates  

Year 1 – 90% 

Year 2 – 89% 

Year 3 – 92% 4 Lates 

Year 4 – 92% 

*Year 5 – 99%* 

Year 6 – 94% 7 Lates 

Only 3 classes with less than 10 
lates 

*Well done to year 5, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school 

after 8:50am is marked as late. 

Please try to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Frankie K 
Ava-Grace C 
Year 1 – Alice B & Phoebe T 
Kyra M 
Year 2 – Annie F & Freddie MP 
Maisie F 
Year 3 – WHOLE CLASS & Reggie MW 
Amelia F 
Year 4 – Zachary G & Ella H 
Lillie J 
Year 5 – Joshua B & Erin H 
Laura R 
Year 6 – Ava B & Matilda R 
Phoebe-Rose M 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 13th October 

Attendance 
Well done there has been a slight 

increase in attendance this week. I 

will be setting targets for those below 

90% next week, remember if your 

child misses school they miss out so 

only keep them off if they are too 

unwell to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tiny Steps Consultation 

A reminder that the consultation for 

reopening Tiny Steps as St Martin’s 

Preschool is underway and open until 

25th October. To have your say scan 

this QR code 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lockdown Practice 
We have updated our lockdown policy 

and procedure and to ensure all 

children know what to do in case of an 

emergency we will be practicing this 

on Wednesday morning. They will be 

taught about this and prepared so it 

should not be upsetting for them, 

however they may come home talking 

about what they have done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

This week’s safety advice is about 
how you can support your child if 

they are exposed to upsetting 
content and is attached with this 

newsletter. 
 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening is from 1.45pm-6pm 
NEXT Wednesday 18th October. The 

booking system is still open. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Connolly 

We have set up a memorial for Mrs 
Connolly in aid of Warrington Animal 
Welfare as this was a cause very close 
to her heart. If any of you would like 
to make a donation here is the link 

<https://www.justgiving.com/page/m
rs-connolly-

memorial?utm_medium=fundraising
&utm_content=page%2Fmrs-

connolly-
memorial&utm_source=copyLink&ut

m_campaign=pfp-share>. 

 




